
  

Question on Notice  
No. 429 

Asked on 19 April 2023 
 
Ms F Simpson asked Premier and Minister for the Olympic and Paralympic Games  
(Hon. A Palaszczuk)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Premier advise how much was paid to Deloitte to undertake their report on the 
coordination and delivery of the 2032 Olympic Games together with the date that they were 
engaged and the date that the report was provided to government? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
Deloitte was engaged in May 2022 through a competitive procurement process and was 
paid $788,317 (GST inclusive) for this engagement.  
 
Deloitte provided their report on Brisbane 2032 Governance Arrangements in February 
2023.   
 


